COE Update for the BOV April 2021
1. The College of Education has submitted for continuation of a 21st Century Community Learning Center grant with the Stafford County Public Schools to continue the after-school tutoring and enrichment program at Drew Middle School. If funded, College of Education students will continue to have the opportunity to develop skills as teachers in ways that make a difference for students at Drew Middle School. 

2. The renovation of Seacobeck Hall as the home of the College of Education will soon reach an important milestone marked by the “Topping Off” ceremony. In construction, the “Topping Off” ceremony is a builders’ rite traditionally held when the last beam of a building is placed atop the structure. In preparation for Seacobeck’s ceremony, the last section of beam has been painted white, and has been signed by faculty, staff, students, and alumni, and others important in the history of education at Mary Washington. The ceremony itself will be recorded during the month of April, and then made available to the Mary Washington community. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Substantial construction is scheduled to be complete in late November ready for move in over winter break. If all goes as planned, courses will be offered in Seacobeck during spring 2022. Planning for the move is under way.
 



